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MEETING OF BOARD OF SCHOOL TRUSTEES 
METROPOLITAN SCHOOL DISTRICT OF MT. VERNON 

SEPTEMBER 17, 2012  
  

 
RECOGNITION OF ACHIEVEMENTS 
 

Angelus has been honored by the Arts Council of Southwestern Indiana as 
“Arts Ensemble of the Year” as a part of the Mayor’s Arts Awards held 
recently at Casino Aztar. 
 

RESIGNATIONS 
 

The Board accepted resignations from Kristina Griffin as a teacher assistant 
effective September 20, 2012 and from John Schelhorn as assistant boys’ 
basketball coach effective immediately.  

 
HIGH SCHOOL DIPLOMA 
 

The Board granted Aaron Michael McMillen a high school diploma as 
recommended. 

 
SUNDAY STUDENT ACTIVITY 

 

The Board granted Angelus permission to perform on Sunday, October 21, 
2012 at St. Mary’s Hospital in Evansville. 

 
RENEWAL OF LEASING AGREEMENTS 
 

The Board authorized renewals for leasing sections of Hedges Central School 
using the recommended leasing agreements for Expressway Ministries, Faith 
Fellowship Church, and Wolfgang Orchestra and Chorus for one year 
beginning October 1, 2012. 
 

INFORMATIONAL ITEMS 
 

John Taylor from Posey County Economic Development Partnership, Inc. 
thanked Dr. Kopatich and staff at the junior and senior high schools for 
allowing 7th and 11th graders to provide information and feedback regarding 
community development. 
 
Information to the Board includes the School Lunch Menu for September, 
Marrs PTO Newsletter, Farmersville Falcon News, and West Elementary Storm 
Water Drainage Project update. 
 
Dr. Cynthia Smith, Director of the Safe Schools/Healthy Students grant 
program, provided an update on SSHS grant outcomes for the MSD of Mt. 
Vernon which showed positive gains in several targeted areas.  In addition, 
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Dr. Smith summarized results for the past two years for the  Lights On After 
School program at West Elementary, and discussed future directions for that 
grant program. 
 

FUTURE MEETING DATES 
 

Monday, October 1, 2012 at 5:45 p.m. 
Monday, October 15, 2012 at 5:45 p.m. 
Monday, November 5, 2012 at 5:45 p.m. 
 

All meetings will be held at Mt. Vernon Jr. High School. 
  


